
May 12, 2024 

WITH CRAIG CALLISTER 

BEAUTIFUL FEET  
PEOPLE 

 

Romans 10:1-15 

NO EVENING SERVICE TONIGHT 

WELCOME         SEPTEMBER 7, 2025 

MINISTRY WORKERS 
Openers 

September - Larry & Cheryl Teeple 

October - Ron & Brenda Lamoureux 
 

Sound Tech 

September   7 - Dale Quinn 

September 14 - Kade Minielly 
 

Librarian 

September   7 - Darlene Currelley 

September 14 - Melissa Veens 
 

Ushers/Greeters 

September   7 - Steve Pallant 

                       Michael Hodgson 

September 14 - Ben Marsh 

                       Ron Lamoureux 
 

Nursery Workers 

September   7 - Kiera Minielly 

                       Brianne Teetzel 

September 14 - Dayna Horst 

                       Salina Levitt 
 

Grass Cutting (week ending) 

September 13 - Steve Levitt 

September 20 - Larry Teeple 

8457 Townsend Line,  Arkona, Ontario  N0M 1B0  
519-828-3076   admin@elimbiblechapel.com  

Office Hours 
Monday - Closed, Tuesday 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Wednesday - Friday 8:00 am - 12:00 pm 

FALL WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
EXODUS – Divine Deliverance 
a nine-week study by Sue LeBoutillier 

This practical look at the children of Israel as they escape slavery and 

wander in the wilderness, will be offered Tuesday mornings beginning 

September 23 and Thursday evenings beginning September 25. Please 

sign up on the sheets outside the library and connect with Cheryl T or 

Kim Q if you have any questions. Study materials will be handed out           

beginning next week. 

OUR MOST PRECIOUS FAITH - SUNDAY MORNING SERIES 
 

What is foundational to our faith? The Word of God teaches us truths 

about the Bible, God, creation, man, salvation, the church, and future 

events. It also assures us of important truths regarding the believer’s walk, 

marriage, the roles of men and women, and the sanctity of life. Join us 

this fall as we clearly define from the Scriptures “What We Believe” as a 

church. 

WHY A PRETRIBULATIONAL      

RAPTURE? – SUNDAY EVENING SERIES 
 

 

What does the Bible teach about 

the rapture and when will it occur? 

Join us Sunday evenings for this   

fall series as we study from God’s 

Word to gain a clear understand-

ing of this future event. 
 

“Then we who are alive and remain 

will be caught up together with 

them in the clouds to  

meet the Lord in the air, and so we 

shall always be with the Lord”        
(1 Thess 4:17). 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Safe Environment recertification 

training will be held on            

September 28 and October 5, 

immediately following the  

morning service. 



PRAYER 
 

• Lord, we praise You that You have taken the sting of death for us at 

Calvary. 

• Help us to understand the great cost of our redemption. 

• We pray for those who have not yet believed in Christ for their         

salvation. 
 

 “I am the resurrection and the life; he who believes in Me will live        

  even if he dies, and everyone who lives and believes in Me will           

  never die—ever.”           John 11:25b-26a 

THE LIBRARY IS     

OPEN TODAY 
BIRTHDAYS 

 

Tuesday - Theo Gootjes 

Friday - Kim Minielly 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

Tuesday - Blair & Jenelle Woodhouse 

Wednesday - Pete & Judy Parke 

OFFERINGS 
 

 

Monthly Budget     $21,667.00 

August Giving       $18,802.00 

MISSION FOCUS 
 

Our Compassion Children 

Our Sunday school supports two children through Compassion:      

Abdiel, age 12, in Bolivia and Mariam 15 in Burkina Faso. Sponsorship 

costs are $49 monthly plus $100 at their birthdays and $200 for the 

Christmas gift fund. Their letters, which often express gratitude for our 

support, also share a little of their interests and what their home life is 

like. Those letters are posted on the missions’ board at the base of the 

stairs. 

Compassion’s motto: “Releasing children from poverty, in Jesus’ 

name” is lived out in the centres where the children receive Christ-

centred schooling, and provide access to healthcare, nutrition, safe 

water and hope! The support also allows their families a hand up to 

alleviate some of the financial difficulties they face. 

As Mariam and Abdiel get older, they will be encouraged to start    

setting goals, and with Compassion’s help, will put together plans for 

their futures. Life can be difficult in these countries, but with the help 

of sponsorship and the Compassion teams, our children have many     

advantages that they would not otherwise have. 

Pray that Mariam and Abidel see their greatest need, the salvation 

that is offered through Jesus Christ, and that they would follow Him. 

How can we be involved? We encourage you to engage with your 

Sunday-School-aged children to pray for Mariam and Abdiel. Letters, 

cards or notes could be given to Mary who will ensure they are         

delivered. Also, guide your children to contribute financially if they 

are able to use a portion of their savings, or part of the amounts they 

earn or receive; a great way to teach them the blessings of giving 

and sharing. 

IMPROMPTU STAY FOR SOUP LUNCH 
 

Sunday, September 14 with Graeme and Jen Kirk 
 

Bring either soup and bread, or a dessert -- enough for your family plus some 

to share -- and plan to stay after the service next Sunday morning to visit 

with Graeme and Jen and their family. We wanted to give as many people 

as possible a chance to catch up with the Kirks. Please plan to join us! 

PIE-DAY 
 

Saturday, September 20, 9:30am – noon 
 

If you would like to learn how to make pie pastry or want to help us     

prepare 12 pies to enjoy at our anniversary Sunday lunch, please sign up 

on the sheet outside the library so we can know how many to expect. 

You may want to wear an apron! If you have any questions, see Cheryl T. 

ANNIVERSARY SUNDAY STAY FOR LUNCH 
 

We have a lunch planned to share with our chapel family on Sunday,   

September 21.  We hope you will join us for a time of fellowship and         

celebration. There is no need for you to bring anything to this stay for lunch 

unless you have been asked. The ladies are having a pie making work bee 

on the 20th which will be our dessert. We will also prepare other parts of the 

meal following the pie making bee. If you would like to help, please speak 

to Sharon  or Mary. 


